
 

Snow Horse Stampede! 
Phone 801-402-7350      http://www.davis.k12.ut.us/162 

    OCTOBER 22,  2018 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

October 22 & 23 

Box Top Store during recess 

October 25 

1:00 Community Council 

October 25-November 1 

SEP sign-up window open 

October 26 

End of Term 

October 29 

NO SCHOOL—Teacher Professional 
Day 

October 31 

9:15  HALLOWEEN PARADE 

*Please note: the parade begins at 9:15, 
but takes at least 15 minutes to make it 
to the gym where parents will be view-
ing the parade.  

November 7 & 8 

SEP Conferences—EARLY OUT 
Schedule 1:30.  

 

LUNCH MENU 

https://davis.nutrislice.com/
menu/snow-horse/lunch/2018
-09-10 

*PLEASE SEE NEXT PAGE 
FOR INFORMATION RE-
GARDING THE HALLOWEEN 
PARADE 

Food Drive 

Help the school by helping the hungry. For every can donated, Discover Realty will make a 

financial contribution to our school. 

Students put the food donations in the bin 

of their favorite team. We will see which 

of the four teams is the overall favorite at 

Snow Horse. 

 

 

Book Battles 

Book Battle registration is ongoing. Your student can pick up a form in the library 
or from Mrs. Leu's webpage.  
If you tried to put your payment on-line in My DSD earlier and were not able to, 
there was a technical  problem. You can now go in and pay for your student.  
We still need volunteers to help with the Friday meetings. Please go here to sign-

up for the days you can help: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/

d/1iLSGjBLirLOGjAykVNQRpvCJtPENQzVAORKdbOQWZes/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Snow Horse Elementary Social Media Accounts 

We have new social media accounts this year that are designed to share remind-
ers, great things happening in our school, as well as helpful articles on par-
enting and community resources. We would love to have you like and follow us! 
You can either click the social media buttons at the bottom of our school website, 
or get to our Snow Horse Elementary accounts with these links: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Snow-Horse-Elementary-School-
2654121574813275/ 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/snowhorseelementary/ 
Twitter: http://twitter.com/school_snow 

 

Student Comment of The Week 

While hiking at Red Butte, a parent field trip volunteer commented on how 
nice the air smelled after a fresh rain. One of the students responded, “It 
smells just like new car smell.” 
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HALLOWEEN/FALL CELEBRATION PARADE  

Our Halloween parade will begin at approximately 9:15 a.m. on Wednesday, October 31st The stu-
dents should come to school already dressed in their costumes that day. Please do not plan on doing 
student make-up and other costume details at school. This must be done at home BEFORE the begin-
ning of the school day. Students in grades 1-6 should bring a change of regular school clothes to 
change into after Halloween festivities. Regular school clothing should be worn following the 
Halloween festivities. It’s recommended that when possible, students wear their regular clothes un-
der their costumes.  

 

To ensure safety during the parade, please note the following safety restrictions on costumes:  

No weapons, real or pretend  

No roller blades/skateboards/scooters  

No live animals  

No clothing and/or adornments which depict illegal substances  

Masks should not be worn by any adults  

No gory costumes  

No strapless costumes, mid-drifts, short-shorts/skirts.  

 

 

HALLOWEEN PARADE LOCATION FOR PARENTS  

We are asking that ALL parents and visitors during the parade stay in the gym/stage/front hall 
area until the entire parade is over. For the safety of the students, parents are invited to wait in 
the gym to watch the Halloween parade fun! As the parade route winds its way through school 
hallways, please stay in the gym as to decrease the congestion in the hall-ways. Pre-school age 
children need to be under parent supervision at all times - not with school age siblings  

*Please note: the parade begins at 9:15, but takes at least 15 minutes to make it to 
the gym where parents will be viewing the parade.  

After students have paraded through the gym, they parade around the school one more time so 
that they can see the costumes of all of the students. Due to this, we need to keep the halls 
clear of all parents until the conclusion of the parade. When the parade is over, we will make an 
announcement letting everyone know that the halls will be open for parents. Thank you in ad-
vance for following this procedure.  



RED RIBBON WEEK 

BALLOON LAUNCH 





 

 

Change Your Words, Change your Mindset—Snow Horse Students Have a Growth Mindset.  

School-wide we’ve been focusing on growth mindset. Here are some phrases that students hear at school and are 

also helpful to use at home. 

Instead of  “This is too hard.” -   “This may take some time and effort” 

Instead of “I’m not good at this.” -“What am I missing?” 

Instead of “I’ll never be as smart as her.” - “I’m going to figure out what she does and try it.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please help us  raise money for Snow Horse Elementary by attaching your Smith’s Fresh Values 

Card to Snow Horse Elementary.   

1. Go To www.smithsinspiringrewards.com 

2. Click on “my account”  In “account summary” click on “edit rewards” and input you 

rewards card number. 

3.Click “Edit Community Rewards” (last selection on Account Summary) Enter the first 

letters of Snow Horse Elem. Select “Snow Horse Elementary” and click “enroll” 

http://cetcsupports.org/smiths-community-reward-program/
http://cetcsupports.org/smiths-community-reward-program/





